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Principal’s Message

Upcoming
Events

April 2024

No School 
April 1-5

Hot Lunch/Spirit Day
April 10

Hot Lunch/ Spirit Day
April 24

Hays School 
205 2nd Ave

Hays, Alberta
 T0K 1B0

 403-725-3755

Mrs. Cayford
Principal

PAA Meeting 4pm
April 15

Welcome to April!

Our last week in March has been a fun and
exciting way to end this month. Some of our
students have performed in our Easter
concert and families have joined us for an
evening of games. We topped this off with our
whole school field trip to Medicine Hat for
swimming and bowling.
We have a lot to look forward to after our
Easter break as well. One of the big highlights
will be the return of Mr. Kenney! We will also
be starting our “One School, One Book” where
each family will read the same book, The Wild
Robot, on the same reading schedule. If your
family is busy with activities, don’t worry.
There is an audio version on YouTube for you
to listen to on your drives or even at home if
no one wants to read out loud. Keep a look out
for your family copy of this novel, and the
reading schedule, that will come home in our
first week back after the break!



Badminton 
 Practices-  Monday and Wednesday 

3:35 - 4:30
April 19 - Divisionals

April 27 - Zones

Spirit Days 
    April 10 Wear A Hat

          April 24 Favorite Jersey

One School, One Book
Coming soon to a School near you!




